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Today, whilst reflecting on the past 6 weeks here at Harting, it has struck me what an incredible half term it has been. The term started 

with a visit like none other from the CBeebies star Andy Day and his band. Then, as part of our Coronation celebrations, we unveiled the 

wonderful Harting Coronation Wildlife Garden to our community. Following this, the children took part in a competition to design the 

Harting Minibus of the Future, with the winning designs now showcased at the Harting Stores village shop.  We also had a wonderful 

afternoon hosting the Coronation picnic, which saw performances from our Maypole Dancers, Year 1 poets and Year 5/6 Brass Band.  As 

if this wasn’t action-packed enough, children have also been enjoying outdoor learning at Forest School at our lovely Wakeham Farm site, 

exploring the Coronation Garden and Hide where they are discovering a wealth of wildlife, flora and fauna close at hand, as well as 

rocking out in our new Rock Steady music lessons.  In addition, we have seen a wide selection of extracurricular activities including Cricket 

club, Rugby club and Arts and crafts club.  To top this all off, this week we have also opened a newly developed area of the Early Years’ 

outdoor area where a new road and cycle track has been created! 

After what has been a very busy few weeks, I would like to wish all of our families a restful half term and look forward to welcoming 

everyone back on Tuesday 6th June. 

Mr Tidey, Headteacher 

Notices  

Caretaker/Handyperson  

We are currently advertising for a school 

caretaker/handyperson. If you know someone who may be 

interested in this part-time, flexible position please contact the 

school office. 

Inset Day 

Please remember that Monday 5th June is an Inset 

Day and school will not be open to children. We 

look forward to welcoming everyone back on 

Tuesday 6th June at 8:30am   


